
BOARD MEETING
'pfr'-

Place: Home of Hugh He@es // - t { -7 -b

The neeting was called to order with all of,ficers present.

Mr. Hedges and Mr. Jones gave a report on a ueeting that they had
with Buddy Haines of Anerican Canpgrounds. Discussion was made on
the Caupgrounds wanting us to td(e the sales building in exchange for
the 2d atlo-Lu-g f--J-'
Auerl,can Caupgrorqds has a naintenance contract f,or all of their canp-
grounds a,nd they asked Lf Lake Bntiat Bstates wanted to join with theu.
He reported that all of the water pipes have been replaced and the puDps
rebuilt. The Bnvirotuental pemits had been obtained and so the work
is goLng ahead on all proJects and everything should be cmpleted about
April or May of L974.

Barry Hanuer reported on his research for tlre change tn our by laws
so that the by-laws wqrld lnclude what penaltles could be inposed on
uenbers that do not and have not paid the nedership assessments each
yearr Several wers suggested as being accepted Ln many other t1ryes
of recreational estates and the board ask that Mr. Hauer cmpile these
additions to the anmen&ent and give theu to eon Jones so that he could
have the changes sited on the news letter he had prepared to send to all
lot owners.

The secretary was asked to send a conplete llst of naoes, address and
lot owners, or our records, to Don Jones so that be could ua&I3all of the
.infornation on'the past years events to the lot owners.

The meeting was ajourned.

Respectfullyr

Mil,*,;
Dolores Keating, ?
secretary
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